
  
   

 

 

 

Ref. No: 41/2024 

Enquiries:  Mr Vuyisa Jantjies  

Contact: jantjiesv@bnlm.gov.za/ 0498075700 

 

08 April 2024  

 

 

Notice is hereby given to the residents and businesses of DBNLM that Dr Beyers 

Naude Local Municipality is aware of the interruption in power supply to the area of 

Murray, Middle and Rabone Street. These interruptions are due to the damage on 

the overhead power lines that has been caused by the weather.  

 

Our technicians are on the site attending to the damage, and the estimated restore 

time is 10 hours.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

DR. E.M RANKWANA 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES OF GRAAFF-REINET  
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